McGlinnen Monitor

Learning for all...Leading for all...Success for all



Greetings, McGlinnen Families! I hope this newsletter finds you all doing well and gearing up for the hustle and bustle of the holidays. Our students completed the first quarter of school and we couldn't be more proud of all of them! On Wednesday, Mr. Broadnax surprised the staff and students with the entire week off for Thanksgiving break. We are very happy to be able to offer a much needed brain break for all. When we return on, November 29, 2021, we will be prepared for the first full week in our new quarter and will be recharged and ready to continue to our learning. During the week of December 6, we will hold a Santa Shop for our students so they can purchase gifts for family members during the holidays. More information will be coming home about the Santa Shop. As always, please contact my office with any questions or concerns you may have. From my family to yours I wish you a peaceful and joyous holiday season!

TREE LIGHTING CEREMONY

On 11/29/21, at 5:30 please join us outside the Santilli Library for our annual tree lighting ceremony...I hear there will be a very special guest! Ho-ho-ho!

WELCOME

We would like to welcome Mrs. Jessica Miller to our staff. Mrs. Miller is our new social worker and will be at McGlinnen 4 days a week.

HOLIDAY BREAK

Our holiday break will begin at the end of the day on December 17, 2021. Learning continues on January 4, 2022.



McGlinnen Elementary 586.791.3400

Important Dates
November 29, 2021
5:30 Tree Lighting
Ceremony

Week of December 6, 2021 McGlinnen Santa Shop

December 17, 2021Holiday Break Begins at the end of the day

December 20, 2021Teacher Professional
Development

January 4, 2022Learning Continues

The staff at McGlinnen wishes you and your family a safe, happy, and healthy Holiday Season and a peaceful and prosperous New Year!

Ms. Jennifer Marella, Principal

Mrs. Monica Manion, Secretary